
BOOK RECOMMENDATION 

Westminster Class would 

like to recommends    

‘Native American Stories 

for Kids’: 12 Traditional 

Stories from Indigenous 

Tribes Across North  

America by Tom Pecore Weso  

Mr. Weso, a Native American author,         

delightfully puts many of the animal people 

stories together for children in this book. 

Each story sings with the fullness of the oral 

tradition while also sharing familiar moral 

stories about perseverance, family and  

kindness. 

Weekly Newsletter 9th September 2022 

 

French phase of the week: 

La nouvelle année  

 

Please remember to follow us on twitter 

@hornparkschool and through your Marvellous Me 

                  NOTICES           

After School Clubs: Start w/c 19th Septem-

ber. If your child has got a place in one of 

the clubs you will be notified next week. 

Q&A Sessions at 9am & 6pm:                                                          

EYFS - 12th Sept                                            

Y1&2 - 13th Sept                                                                 

Y5&6 - 14th Sept                                                             

Y3&4 - 15th Sept  

School Meals: Please can we encourage all 

children in Reception- Year 2 who are                

entitled to free school meals to take up the 

delicious warm and healthy meals from 

Chartwell’s. Please click on this link for lunch 

menu’s and more information. 

Year 6 Swimming Lessons 

Year 5 & 6 Bikeability 

ONLINE LEARNING  (Homework)                                                                                                   

Term Value       

Respect 

Lunch Menu:  2        

w/c    12th Sept 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you all had a lovely       

summer. It has been fantastic to see 

the children back in school this 

week with a big smile on their face, 

ready for a new year’s learning.   

Our whole school topic is ‘Dragons’ 

and the children have been                 

immersing themselves in stories that 

will inspire their writing. It has been 

great to be able to invite parents into school this week for our Q&A 

sessions and we hope to see many more of you next week for the 

phase specific sessions. 

Today we celebrated the life 

of Queen Elizabeth II in our 

whole school assembly,            

recognising a remarkable life 

of service. We will observe 

the mourning period whilst 

continuing to serve our                       

children, families and staff.  

 

 

The PFA would like us to share with you that they will be meeting for 

the first time this academic year on Monday 12th September at 2pm. 

We hope many people attend, and the PFA would love to invite new 

members to come and add new ideas.   

Two dates for your diary to start of the year:  

20th October – Autumn Disco  

 

21st October – Non school uniform day  

 

The PFA are aiming to host their first event on 20th October, which will 

be an Autumn Disco. Finally, the first non-uniform day will be 21st                     

October, so please save the dates.  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Zoe Crosland & Jack Green  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.goodreads.com%2Fauthor%2Fshow%2F22357005.Tom_Pecore_Weso&data=05%7C01%7CVCarroll%40hornpark.compassps.uk%7C54503071559044be626408da90e25391%7Cf1c488425a3e4a7398d9cdd4b5f00899%7C0%7C0%7C6379
https://twitter.com/hornparkschool
https://marvellousme.com/
https://www.hornpark.compassps.uk/page/?title=School+Meals&pid=41
https://www.hornpark.compassps.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=63
https://www.hornpark.compassps.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=68
https://classroom.google.com/
https://ttrockstars.com/
https://charanga.com/site/log-in/
https://www.hornpark.compassps.uk/news/?pid=41&nid=2

